[bookmark: _GoBack]Lafayette Recreation  Minutes
September 4, 2014
In attendance: Matt Koehler, Sue Ford, Launa Glover, Adam Boyer, Gordie Johnk, Haley Ireland, Kris Kappler and Kim Cowles
Jeff Malcolm announced he will be stepping down from the recreation committee. We will advertise the open slot to Franconia residents
Summer program was discussed and the surveys reviewed, overall a very successful summer. There was one not too happy parent, mostly about scheduling.
Discussion on the North Country Soccer Program with Angela Figallo.  Went very well for the first summer run through the recreation department.  Numbers went from 60 to 109.  The LSC coach ran the camp and would like to come back again next year.  We will review the numbers and add to the operating budget for 2015.
Soccer coaches- Meghan McPhaul, Bruce McLaren, Angela Figallo, Mike Kenney, Dan Kenerson, Kathlyn Krumperman.
Confusion with the numbers and split of the 5th & 6th graders.  It was agreed to have a boys team and a girls team with 10 on each. Should we have a policy on how to split?
Concerned was also raised over the hovering of parents during practice.  Matt will draft a letter to parents asking them to not linger around the sidelines during practice.
Next meeting October 2nd
Meeting adjourned 8:30
Submitted by Kim
